
PUBLIC NOTICE 
City of Reading Budget Hearing will be held as part of the Regular City 

Council Meeting on Tuesday, June 9, 2015 at 6:30 PM in the Reading City 

Hall Council Chambers, 113 S. Main Street Reading, Michigan 49274.  
At that time a Budget covering proposed expenditures and estimated 

revenues will be presented for consideration. The property tax millage rate 

proposed to be levied as well as proposed water, sewer and refuse rate 

schedules, cemetery rates and regulations and also miscellaneous rates and 

charges will be subjects of this hearing.  At this meeting citizens will have 

the right to provide written and/or oral comments and suggestions for the 

possible use of these funds. A copy of the proposed budget, including the 

proposed property tax millage to be levied and water, sewer and refuse rate 

schedules, cemetery rates and regulations along with the miscellaneous rates 

and charges are available for public inspection during normal business hours 

at City Hall.  

Kimberly Blythe,  

City Clerk/Treasurer 


